
 

 

 

St Hugh’s Catholic Primary School  

Summer Newsletter 2018 
 Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome to our final newsletter of this academic year. I would like to take this opportunity to say 

Well Done to our year 6 children who have worked so hard this year. They had a lovely time at 

Colomendy. Now they will be moving on to their new high school in September and we wish them 

well.  

Thank you to all of our families who have worked with us and supported us throughout this year. 

There have been collective worships, assemblies and concerts that you have attended and we 

value the relationship we have with you.  

I hope you all have an enjoyable summer break and look forward to welcoming you back again on 

Tuesday 4th September 2018.  

 

School Attendance 
 

Well done and thank you to everyone who has helped reduce our absences and lates. We need to continue 

this in September. Our overall attendance for the whole school this year is 95.37% and our persistent absence is 

now 11.11%, we continue to work with the Education Welfare Officer to support families. Well done especially 

to year 3 who have a record attendance of 96.7% for this year. 

School gates open at 8.45am and close at 8.55am 

 

Diary dates 

Tuesday 4th September 2018 8.45am School opens 

Wednesday 12th September 2018 Part time am/pm – to be confirmed 

Thursday 20th September 2015 Reception class all day 

Wednesday 26th - 28th September 2018 Year 5 residential to Colomendy  

Monday 22nd -  26th October 2018 Half term 

Friday 21st December 2018 School ends for Christmas break 

Tuesday 8th January 2019 School re-opens 

Monday 18th - 22nd February 2019 Half term 

Friday 5th April 2019 School ends for Easter break 

Tuesday 23rd April 2019 School re-opens  

Monday 6th May 2019 Mayday Bank Holiday 

Friday 24th May 2019 School ends for half term  

Monday 3rd June 2019 School re-opens 

Friday 12th July 2019 School closed training day 

Friday 19th July 2019 School ends for Summer break  

  

There will be more dates to follow in September. Collective Worship will again be held in the 

morning with refreshments available as parents really enjoyed having the opportunity to meet 

each other and chat over a cup of tea. I look forward to seeing you all then.  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

   Dinner Money 

School meals must be paid for each at the 

beginning of each week.    

The cost for a school meal is £2.00 per child 

per day, £10.00 per child per week. 
 

            Swimming 

 

Year 3 & 6 

Wednesday 12th September 2018 

Wednesday 5th December 2018 

Children will return to school by 3.30pm 

 



 

 

     

 

 
                                                   Sport 

 

I would like to say congratulations to two of our pupils, Deji in 

year 5 who came 6th in the 60m hurdles and Vasile in year 6 

who came 5th in the high jump. Some of our children have 

represented our school in sporting activities across the city 

and they have made the whole school proud.  

 

 
 

School Uniform 

 

BOYS GIRLS 

Black/Grey trousers Black/Grey trousers or grey skirt 

Yellow polo shirt Yellow polo shirt 

Burgundy sweatshirt 

Black shoes  with Velcro  

(no trainers) 

Burgundy sweatshirt/ cardigan 

Black shoes with Velcro or buckles 

 (no trainers) 

 Tights grey or black only 

Summer: shorts may be worn Summer: red gingham dress may be 

worn 

 

Children will need a coat every day as there will be outdoor opportunities. 

 

PE Kits 

Black shorts, white T-shirt and PE bag are provided by school.  

Children will need pumps or trainers for PE.  

 

The following items are available to purchase from, Fitwell Embroidery Ltd,  

Smithdown Road, L15 5AJ. 

 

 Yellow printed polo shirts   £  6.99          

 Burgundy printed cardigans   £10.99 

 Burgundy printed sweatshirts    £  9.99               

    

Black/grey trousers, grey skirts and plain yellow polo shirts are available from local supermarkets. 

 

 Jeans or leggings are not allowed 

 Children are not allowed to wear nail polish.  

 Earrings must be plain small studs. 

 Long hair must be tied back and fringes must be kept out of the eyes. 

 Hairstyles with shaved/razor cuts are not allowed.  

 

 

Download our app today 

We are pleased to let you know that we have a school mobile app that you can  

download for free from either the Apple or Google Play app stores. 

 

You can download the app now by searching for St 

Hugh’s Catholic Primary and download the app that 

displays our school logo. 
 

 


